
HB 1362 – Parental Rights 

Members of the Senate Human Services Committee, 

 
My name is Shawna Grubb and I reside in District 35. I am asking 
that you please render a DO PASS on House Bill 1362. 

Parents have a fundamental right to direct the education and 
upbringing of their children, including by homeschooling them. 

Parental rights are necessary to promote the creation of an 
environment in which citizens live together peacefully and engage 
in civic life. 

Unless the state has a compelling case, it must respect the rights 
of parents to raise their children as they see best. 

Thank you for your consideration and service to the people of 
North Dakota. 

Shawna Grubb 

 


